
From: Paul Richards
To: PL Planning Applications
Subject: Re: Planning Application WSCC/013/24 at Hooklands Farmhouse, London Road, Ashington, West Sussex,

RH20 3AT
Date: 19 March 2024 14:52:46

**EXTERNAL**

I was unable to add comments on your website portal. Shipley PC
comments on this application are listed below.

At the meeting of Shipley PC held on 18th March 2024, Members voted
to offer a NEUTRAL comment.

Kind Regards

Paul Richards
Clerk To The Council & Responsible Finance Officer
Shipley Parish Council
www.shipleyparishcouncil.org.uk

Tel: 07824 312070

[Our emails are checked before sending but we take no responsibility for inadvertent transmission of
viruses. We advise that email is not secure or confidential. If you have received this message in error
you are asked to destroy it and advise us please. Our emails are confidential to the intended
recipient, are our property and may not be utilised, copied or transmitted to third parties. This
message confirms that it is from an authorised source].

On Thu, 22 Feb 2024 at 09:30, WSCC Planning
<planning.applications@westsussex.gov.uk> wrote:

The above planning application has recently been received by West Sussex County
Council. 
The relevant plans and information can be viewed on our website at:
https://westsussex.planning-register.co.uk/planning/display/WSCC/013/24
Should you wish to comment, please do so by 14/03/2024.
If we have not heard from you by this date, we shall assume you have no comments to
make; however, if your observations are likely to be delayed beyond the date given,
please inform us as soon as possible
If you have any queries, please email planning.applications@westsussex.gov.uk or call
01243 642118.
Visit our website at www.westsussex.gov.uk/planning.
County Planning Team, West Sussex County Council
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should carry out your own checks before opening any attachment.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.


